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From The General Managers Desk  

 June is always a busy fun filled month here at The 

Pennhills Club. The Zippo Open starts the month off on       

Saturday, June 4th. What a great cause for the SPCA, and 

this year honoring the late Mrs. Sarah Blaisdell Dorn for this 

worthy cause was near and dear to her.  

 Friday, the 17th we will be holding the Jim Brady Senior 

Open, please see Jake for details. Saturday, the 18th we will 

be hosting a wedding celebration, dinners are still available.  

 Our Canadian friends will be here for their Annual   

Outing starting with the MGA Sponsored by Zippo on      

Thursday, the 23rd. Taylormade will be on the range with an      

assortment of new equipment from noon-5 pm on Friday. The 

Can-Am Tournament will be held on Saturday, June 25th with 

a 10 am shotgun start; please see Jake to sign up.            

Concluding the fun weekend is the Wilson-Montgomery    

Outing on Sunday. Please keep in mind the large number of 

Canadians enjoying the Pennhills Club, including the Friday 

Night Cigar Night, when making weekend plans.  

 July 1st will be our Annual Holiday Celebration with Ben 

Baia and the Big City Horns on the patio filling the valley with  

the wonderful sound of brass. This is followed by fireworks at 

dusk.  

 Thank you to everyone who contributed to this annual 

celebration in recognition of our Independence.  

 See you all soon,   

 Kevin R Mosher 

Clubhouse Hours 

Monday: Closed 

Tuesday-Thursday: 11 am-9 pm 

Friday & Saturday: 11 am-10 pm 

Sunday 11 am– 6 pm (lunch only) 

Pro Shop Hours 

Monday: Noon-8 pm 

Tuesday-Friday: 8 am-8 pm  

Weekends & Holidays: 7 am-8 pm  

***Weather Permitting *** 



From The PGA Professional  

 I hope everyone enjoyed their Memorial Day weekend with friends and loved 

ones. We have had a fortunate run of beautiful weather and the golf course is in 

peak condition for a busy June golf calendar.  

  

 Men's and Ladies’ leagues are into their schedules. Chris Hauser and John      

Satterwhite are sharing the lead with Mark Magnetti and Todd Hart in the Men's 

League. Patsy Arrowsmith and Ginny Hauser hold a narrow lead in the Ladies’ 

League.  

  

 The Zippo Open is coming up on June 4th, this great event benefits the McKean   

County SPCA.  This year the tournament is being held in memory of Sarah Blaisdell 

Dorn. Every Thursday in June the Pennhills Club will be hosting the Men’s Golf            

Association with a 1 pm shotgun start, awards and dinner follow golf.  Thank you to 

our sponsors in June- Monago Flooring, Minard Run Oil, CNB, Bob Saunders, E&M,    

Zippo and Dr. Luis Gonzalez.  

  

 Junior Camp begins June 7th and runs through June 10th from 9 to 12. Camp 

will include instruction, rules, etiquette, lunch & swimming. Bring your children and 

grandchildren for a great experience on and off the course. Available to all members 

and guests. We will also be holding Junior clinics starting June 14th every Tuesday 

and Wednesday from 9 to 10. Clinics will continue until August 3rd. You can sign up for 

just one clinic or the whole summer.  

  

 On Friday, June 10th the top 11 players and myself from the Pennhills Club will 

travel to Bartlett Country Club for the first of two Home & Home matches against their 

top 11 and PGA Head Professional Terry Stiltner. The players will be picked from the 

June 1st handicap posting. Event starts at 1 pm.   

  

 On Friday June 17th the Jim Brady Senior Open will begin at 9 am. This event is 

open to men and women ages 50 and over. Call the Pro Shop to sign up.  

  

 The final weekend of June we will hold the Annual Can AM. On Friday             

Taylormade will be here for a Demo Day on the range with special pricing on      

equipment. Come try out the latest equipment with the feedback of a launch     

monitor and a fitting professional.  Demo Day will be from Noon to 5 pm. On Saturday 

the Can Am will begin at 10 am. The Canadian side will be bringing 60 players from 

their homeland. I am still looking to fill the field for the American side with members 

and guests. Please contact me if you wish to participate in this very fun event. 

 

 Hope to see all of you a lot this month. Please remember my staff and I are here 

to help you with all your golf needs and questions. Have a great June. 

 

 Your Pro, Jake Northrup, PGA 

June  
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   1 

 

Ladies’ 

League 

2 

 

MGA:      

Monago & 

Minard              

Run Oil 

3 

 

Erkey Open 

4 

 

Zippo Open 

 

Yellow Dog 

Awards 

5 

 

Kemick Pool 

Party 

6 7 

 

Men’s 

League 

8 

 

Ladies’ 

League 

9 

St. Francis  

Alter Society 

 

MGA: CNB & 

Saunders 

10 

 

School of 

Nursing Lunch 

11 

12 13 14 

Minard Run 

Annual 

Meeting 

 

Men’s 

League 

15 

 

Ladies’ 

League 

16 

 

MGA: E&M, 

Edward 

Jones 

17 

 

Brady Jones 

Senior Open 

18 

 

Wedding 

19 

 

Strotman 

Pool Party 

20 21 

 

Men’s 

League 

22 

 

Ladies’ 

League 

 

23 

 

MGA: Zippo 

24 

Taylormade 

Demo Day 

 

Cigar Night 

25 

 

Can-Am  

Tournament 

26 

 

Wilson-

Montgomery 

Tournament 

27 28 

 

NWS Lunch 

 

Men’s 

League 

29 

 

Ladies’ 

League 

30 

 

MGA: Dr. 

Gonzalez 

July, 1st 

Holiday 

Celebration 

W/Fireworks 

at Dusk 

 


